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DATE 

 

NAME 

ADDRESS 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

 

 RE: Donation to the OPG Commission 

 

Dear NAME: 

 

 Thank you for your donation to the Office of Public Guardianship in the 

amount of $____.  Enclosed is a copy of your receipt and signed disclosures. 

 

This pilot program needs supporters like you to reach our goal of $1.7 million, 

so that an executive director can be appointed.  Once appointed, the executive 

director will implement the pilot program, and provide vital public guardianship 

services to incapacitated and indigent adults in the Second, Seventh and Sixteenth 

Judicial Districts.  The director will also gather data and submit a comprehensive 

report to the Colorado General Assembly to help determine the need for, and the 

feasibility of, a statewide office of public guardianship. 

 

Again, thank you for your generous donation and for assisting the 

Commission as it seeks to reach our goal to provide these much needed services. 

 

SINCERELY, 

 

For the OPG Commission 

 

 

 

SHARI CATON, Chair   DEB BENNETT-WOODS, Vice-Chair 

MARCO CHAYET, Commissioner KELSEY LESCO, Commissioner 

KAREN KELLY, Commissioner 

 
 


